
AGCRC releases Draft Project Selection Process Framework for 
First Round MIP Development for 30-day public comment 

The Alabama Gulf Coast Recovery Council (AGCRC) released its Draft Project Selection Process 
Framework for First Round MIP Development for public comment.  The 30-day public 
comment period will end on January 20, 2015. 

Click here to view the Draft Project Selection Process Framework for First Round MIP Development.  
Comments may be submitted online to agcrc@dcnr.alabama.gov or mailed to the Alabama Gulf Coast 
Recovery Council, 118 N. Royal Street, Suite 603, Mobile, AL 36602. 

http://www.restorealabama.org/documents/MIP Proposed Process Flow Chart.pdf

